
District #3 Community Policing Advisory Committee 

Meeting Summary 

June 22, 2016 

Past events/ Upcoming events. 

The retirement lunch for the Chief Superintendent, Dave Critchely, was very much 

appreciated and enjoyed by the members who attended. 

Dist.#3 CPAC will participate in the Canada Day event and will volunteer at the 

Sept 17
th

  RCMP Open House. 

Police Report 

Stephan Drolet is the new Chief Superintendent. 

Most recent crimes statistics is within the average range. 

Two prolific offenders involved in theft from auto and theft of auto offences were 

arrested by the Burnaby RCMP – CRT. 

Unsanctioned Car Show has been relocated from the Market Crossing Mall. 

CPO Volunteer Report 

CPO volunteers will pair up with RCMP members for certain duties such as speed 

watch for additional coverage and efficiency. 

Community Reports 

A member reported of key stolen from car that cost a lot to change the locks of 

the institution. 

The Metrotown Plan Update information was distributed to the members and 

invited to give feedback by completing the survey online. 

New Business:  

It was passed that some members can participate in the Crime Prevention 

Symposium 2016. 

Submitted by Tazul Ali – Chair Dist#3 CPAC. 


